
December 11, 2013

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE BY MEMBERS OF

FORT BEND COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURT

FORT BEND CHAMBER OF COMMERCE LEADERSHIP FORUM

7th FLOOR, WM. B. TRAVIS BUILDING, RICHMOND, TEXAS

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2013

1:30 P.M.

A quorum of members of the Fort Bend County Commissioners Court will attend a meeting

hosted by the Fort Bend Chamber of Commerce Leadership Forum for an educational workshop

on Municipal and County Government. This is a purely educational meeting for the purpose of

general discussion pertaining to issues such as Fort Bend County infrastructure, economic

development, growth issues, legislative issues, budget and funding, water and drainage issues,

transportation, and county government organizational structure and processes. There will be no

formal action taken.

Robert E. Hebert, County Judge

Notice of attendance was filed with the County Clerk on Friday, December 6, 2013. An electronic version of this notice is also

posted on the Fort Bend County website: www.fortbendcountytx.gov under Commissioners Court.

NOTICE

Policy of Non-Discrimination on the Basis of Disability

Fort Bend County does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs
or activities. The County's ADA Coordinator is the Director of Facilities Management & Planning, located at 1517 Eugene Heimann Circle,
Suite 500, in Richmond, Texas, 77469, telephone 281-633-7045. The Director of Facilities Management & Planning is designated to
coordinate compliance with the non-discrimination requirements in Section 35.107 of the Department of Justice regulations. Information
concerning the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, and the rights provided thereunder, are available from the ADA

coordinator.
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